
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 8:49:21 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Mazin

Last_Name :
Esho

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hi my name is Mazin esho. I am a member of the Chaldean community. I’ve lives in El Cajon and rancho San
Diego for 28 years. Our Chaldean community is very important for me. Please keep El Cajon in the east county. El
Cajon is the pillar and the heart of the Chaldean community. Chaldeans live in all of east county. We have no
community interest with north park and hillcrest east San Diego. Keep our voice and culture together. We worked
really hard to build our culture and community for 50 years. Please don’t destroy us don’t destroy our community
and people. Thank you and God bless

Submit :
Submit




